A Message from Jack Martin

Year-end greetings — and what a year
we’ve had! | can’t thank you all enough
for everything you’ve done to help PPL
achieve so much in 2018. Your support
truly makes all the difference. As you
know, our physical transformation is well
underway, and the work is very much on
track. There’s amazing progress each
week and | encourage you to contact me
to arrange a private hard hat tour so you
can see library history in the making!

In addition, we are moving full steam
ahead with our THINK AGAIN program-
ming and capital campaign. We've
acquired and opened new collections
and continue to work with our many
partners to develop our unique child-
ren’s and teen initiatives, as well as to
expand our innovative workforce
development programs.

Further, | am thrilled to tell you that
we've been awarded a $500,000 grant
from the Champlin Foundation in sup-
port of our building transformation. We
are sincerely grateful for the Founda-
tion’s continued investment in PPL! We
also recently received $4.2 million in
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